
From: 	 Burrows, Charlotte (SMO) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/12/2011 9:29:33 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Letter from Charles Grassley 
Attachments: 	 Untitled.PDF - Adobe Acrobat Pro.pdf 

Matt/Deborah, 

You likely have this already, but just in case, here's yesterday's letter from Ranking Member Grassley requesting info 
on any DEA involvement in ATF's operation Fast and Furious. This probably needs to be folded into the AG briefing 
paper on Fast and Furious, unfortunately. 

DOJ-FF-24286 


	Page 1

